
Official Proceedings of the Stutsman County Park Board—October 24, 2023  

At 8:04 a.m., Chairman Klose called the regular meeting of the Stutsman County Commission to order. 
Jerry Bergquist, Mark Klose, Chad Wolsky, Merri Mooridian and Henry Steinberger (via telephone) 
answered the roll call.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Ken Gardner, Jamestown High School Cross Country Coach, presented a request to extend the electricity 
at Parkhurst, from the pump house north about 100 meters to where the finish line of the cross-country 
course is and to trench across the open field. The cost is being covered by Jamestown Public Schools. 

Karl Bergh, Park Superintendent, stated that there would be no issues with adding another breaker box. 

A motion to approve the request was made by Mooridian, seconded by Wolsky. Roll call vote: Bergquist, 
Wolsky, Klose, Mooridian and Steinberger voted aye. Motion carried. 

At 8:09 a.m., a motion to adjourn the special park board meeting was made by Wolsky, seconded by 
Bergquist. Motion carried. 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

              
Jessica Alonge      Mark T. Klose 
Auditor/COO      Commission Chairman 


